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16th July 2024 

 

Lafrowda – Going Underground! 

 

Dear Families 

 

Procession - arrive 11.45am at the Nancherrow Centre 

Singing / Ukulele – arrive 1pm (straight after the procession) at the Plen-an-Gwarry 

 

The Lafrowda procession will take place at noon on Saturday 20th July in St Just.  Under 

the guidance of local artist Billy Wynter, the children have made a fabulous Mole 

sculpture.  Please help us to show off our creation and our wonderful school by having 

a huge turnout to the event. The children will have hats and paws to make them look 

like moles. Please can they wear black or brown (maybe smeared with mud!). Please 

can adults wear black or earthy colours, preferably with black hats too. Please meet 

outside the Nancherrow Centre at 11.45am in time for the procession to start at noon.  

After the procession we will be singing on the Plen-an-Gwarry stage at 1.05pm for 20 

minutes. Your children always light up the stage (witness the recent amazing 

performances at the Minack and the music festival!), so please do join us for the 

singing and ukulele playing.  John Brolly will be leading the singing – and playing the 

guitar.  Richard Blackborow will be leading the ukuleles.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards 

The St Levan Team 


